


B. At the same time, encourage staff and faculty to take real breaks this summer.  It has been a long 
COVID year, and it is important that folks take the time needed to refresh and recharge.

Consideration should be given to a long 4th of July weekend, where Monday, July 5 is already a 
public and university holiday.  Friday, July 2 and Saturday, July 3 could additionally be 
announced as university holidays, with the challenge being that classes are currently scheduled 
for both days.  We suggest authorizing those teaching courses on July 2 and/or 3 to take one or 
two floating holidays during the summer months, and the remainder of the university could have 
an extended July 4 holiday weekend.

C. Develop university-wide and unit-based messages that balance compassion, welcome, 
opportunity, vibrancy, and recognition of the challenges that individuals and units have 
experienced in this last year.

D. Encourage units/departments/teams/supervisors to develop unit-specific plans for a graduated 
return to on-campus work following the end of the spring term, specifically for June, July, and 
August.

E. Encourage units/departments/teams/supervisors to identify where and how psycho-emotional 
resources will be shared and accessed to support faculty and staff colleagues.  Consider providing
trauma-informed leadership and supervisory training.

F. Foster a more vibrant sense of community by supporting groups with shared interests, and 
support community members in making new connections by hosting university- and unit-wide 
social events on campus.  We encourage scaffolding these social events across the academic year 
and providing modest seed funding to support these and other social/community activities.
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Our Task Force also considered what adjustments might be needed for facilities planning, including 
classroom and other shared space planning, for AY 21-22.  We share the following:

A. Buildings will have no spacing/capacity restrictions.  There will be no distinction between shared 
spaces vs. individual offices. Signage that restricts seating, restrooms, water fountains, exiting, 
path of travel, etc., will be removed.

B. Consideration might be given to hosting a marketing campaign communicating how safe the 
campus is.

C. Consistent with our recommendation for a graduated return to fall, we recommend a phased 
return by staff and faculty to their buildings and offices to enable appropriate supports for 
computer refreshes, replacing lost keys, etc.
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